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«Title» 

A great display of book week characters from last week. 

Our students of the week for the fortnight are Elijah and 

Jarell. 

WHAT’S ON TERM 3 

Week 6 

Mon 26 Aug Book fair in library 

Tues 27 Aug Book fair in library last day 

   School assembly 2.30pm 

Wed 28 Aug Cricket day Gladstone 8.30am 

Thur 29 Aug Rugby league clinic 11.30am 

Fri 30 Aug Premiers Reading closes 

   Father’s day stall 9.30am 

Week 7 

Mon   2 Sep Boat education 11.30am 

Tues   3 Sep P&C meeting 3.15pm 

Fri   6 Sep Musica viva concert Willawarrin 

Week 8-10 

Mon   9 Sep Book club due in 

Tues 17 Sep Waterwise presentation 2.15pm 

   and School assembly  

Wed 25 Sep Sports excursion 8.30am 

Fri 27 Sep Last day Term 3 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools 

 

What else is happening ….. 

Congratulations to our competitors at the recent Lower North Coast athletics day in Wauchope for 

trying their best.  Unfortunately we did not qualify for the next level. 

Book fair books have arrived and are on display in the library until tomorrow afternoon.  

Children can buy books to take home if they bring in some money.  Parents may wish to purchase a 

book and donate back to the school.  Prices start from as low as $5. 

Everyone is welcome to come along to our school assembly tomorrow starting at 2.30pm. 

Our cricket gala day is on this Wednesday.  We are travelling by bus to Gladstone and bus departs 

school at 8.30am.  Thank you everyone for getting consent forms back early. 

The P&C will be holding a stall in the library on Friday this week for Father’s Day for children to 

purchase a small gift each.   Please make sure all raffle tickets are returned by this Friday sold or 

unsold.  More tickets are available from the Bellbrook Hotel. 

We are very pleased to announce that our external validation is now complete.  We obtained 

excellent results in all three areas.  In learning we were assessed as excelling overall.  Teaching and 

leadership were sustaining and growing.  Thank you to everyone who participated in surveys and 

focus groups.  This is a fantastic result that we should all be very proud of. 

Sport 

Our rugby league clinic will finish on Thursday.  Everyone has had a great time learning ball skills and tactics.  

Thanks to the guys from NRL development team. 

No caps please …. 

We are a sun safe school and all 

students should be wearing our full 

brim school hat in red. 

No caps should be coming to school. 

 
 

 



 We acknowledge the traditional custodians across the lands on which we live and work, and pay our respects   

to Elders both past and present. 

K-2 class have been learning all about 

poetry this term.  Leontay’s polar bear 

is a concrete poem displaying facts 

about polar bears.  

 

Some of the book week activities in-

cluded painting a rainbow bear with 

ice and pavement drawing. 


